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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
SUBSTANTIAL INCREASE IN ENROLLMENT QUOTAS 

FOR 2022/2023 SCHOOL YEAR

This announcement is made by Hope Education Group Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) on a voluntary 
basis.

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) is pleased to present a substantial increase 
in the enrollment quotas of the “junior college-undergraduate” programs operated by the 
undergraduate institutions of the Company for 2022/2023 school year:

2021/2022 2022/2023
School year School year Changes

Enrollment quotas of the “junior college-undergraduate” 
 programs 3,810 9,827 158%

The Board believes that the substantial increase in enrollment quotas of the “junior 
college-undergraduate” programs was mainly attributable to the following reasons:

1) Implementation of the work arrangements on “keeping jobs and protecting people’s 
livelihoods” as required by the central government by providing more quotas of quality 
higher education;

2) We continue to carry out the strategy of “quality-first” through quality enhancement and 
excellence, and higher social recognition of our quality of school operation was obtained;

3) Retrofitting, upgrading and expansion of the campus had been accelerated so as to provide 
more room through the expansion of campus.

The Company had been receiving approvals of the enrollment quotas of its regular undergraduate 
and junior colleges, which are expected to record a substantial increase in the future. The Company 
will provide update of the relevant developments in due course.
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The Board wishes to remind shareholders of the Company and prospective investors that the 
above figures are approximate numbers based on the Group’s internal statistics currently 
available. Differences may arise between such figures and the disclosure in subsequent results 
announcements, financial reports and/or other relevant corporate materials. Shareholders of 
the Company and prospective investors are cautioned not to unduly rely on such figures and 
are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.
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